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CCCU Ramps Up Tech Focus with New Website and 
Technology Officer  

  

Hopefully you have had a chance to check out our new mobile-friendly website and the app 

that allows you to access your accounts on the go.  The new website and app allows you to 

do even more business remotely, including deposit a check on your smart phone without 

leaving work, check your account balance between Instagram posts, and transfer money 

while hiking in Red Rock. 

 

CCCU has taken its commitment to technology a step further by hiring its first Chief 

Technology Officer, Fred Howard.   

 

Howard will help make sure the credit union continues to use technology to provide the best 

user experience for our members. We are excited to have someone so interested and 

committed to all things tech on our team!  

 

“I love technology and I keep up with new gadgets, programs and apps in both my personal 

and professional life,” said Howard. “With my new position at CCCU, I will be able to combine 

my passion for technology with my dedication to team collaboration.” 

 

The credit union CEO Matt Kershaw had been looking for someone with a proven track record 

of delivering IT projects and systems on time and on budget. “We are highly sensitive to the 

administrative costs of running the credit union – the more efficient we are, the more money 

we can give back to our members in the annual dividend each year,” said Kershaw. “Fred will 

help the credit union use technology to provide the best user experience for our members.” 

 

A big part of Howard’s job will be to look ahead to the technology that is being developed 

and see how it can fill a need today.  We predict great advances and improved member 

services in the near future. Welcome to CCCU, Fred!  


